
From: Kelly King 

Sent: 
To: 

Monday, June 01, 2020 1:38 PM 
HFC Committee 

Subject: FW: Opposed to Proposed bill 6.04.041 Proposed Bill to Prohibit the Feeding of feral 
animals 

With Aloha, 

Office of Council member Kelly Takaya King 
South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, 8th Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 
mauicounty.us 

From: Eileen Dick <eileendick@mac.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 1:37 PM 

To: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Opposed to Proposed bill 6.04.041 Proposed Bill to Prohibit the Feeding of feral animals 

Hello, 
I am writing to voice my concern and opposition to the proposed bill to Prohibit the feeding of Feral animals. Presently I own a 
unit in the Kihei Ali'i t Kai complex which has a feral cat colony next door. 

With the present catch. spay/neuter release program that is in place, the size of the colony is very manageable. Over the last 
20 years, I have noticed a huge decrease in feral cats. The present program is working. 

At our complex I welcome the cats as the keep the rat population in check. 

To inhumanly starve the cats is against all rights and eliminates any and all Aloha of the Island. 

I am strongly against the Proposed Bill 6.04.041. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Dick 
C102, 2387 South Kihei Road 
Kihei, HI 96753 

780-990-5864 
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